Letter of Commitment for the NTT DOCOMO Candidate for
Chairman of 3GPP TSG RAN WG5

Mr Phillip Brown

To: Mobile Competence Centre
For the attention of: Ingbert Sigovich & Susanna Kooistra
From: NTT DOCOMO

| am pleased to confirm that NTT DOCOMO is once again nominating Mr. Phillip Brown as a candidate for
the position of RAN5 Chairman in August 2011. He is working for the Communication Device
Development of NTT DOCOMO. Phillip already has extensive experience of leading 3GPP terminal
conformance testing standardization work and maintaining an excellent relationship between 3GPP and
ARIB as well as between 3GPP, the Global Certification Forum and the GSMA.

Our support for Phillip as a candidate is based on our commitment to the 3GPP standards process,
evidenced by our active contribution over the past 12 years. In the event that Phillip is successful, NTT
DOCOMO Inc will provide the necessary support for him to discharge his duties and responsibilities as
the RANS Chairman.

Yours sincerely,

Toshio Miki

Associate Senior Vice President
Managing Director of
Communication Device
Development Department

NTT DOCOMO



